S.P.S.A Member Meeting 1/9/2022

The meeting was called to order by President Schneider at 11:04am. A list of members in attendance is included with these minutes.

The minutes from the previous meeting were read by Secretary, Rebecca Murray. A motion to accept as read was made by Mike Vogt and seconded by Steve Colvin. Motion carried.

The financial report was read by Tammie Whaley. A motion to accept as read was made by Bryan Matteson and seconded by Rebecca Murray. Motion carried.

The bell jar report was read by Jack Vida. A motion to accept as read was made by Jim Fowler and seconded by Bryan Matteson. Motion carried.

Bryan Matteson gave the QOH report. There is a new game and Bryan advised that there is 26 weeks to sign up. Bryan presented Bob Holt with a check for \$4263 from winning the previous game.

The members were advised that there were 7 new applications and 1 lifetime member approved by the board. Roy Narish advised that he will be working on the hot water upstairs and installing a timer for light. The molding upstairs needs to be replaced and we also need to paint. President Schneider advised that we ended 2021 with a profit. Rebecca read the entertainment report. Matt Andrew advised of the 2nd gun raffle that was available and also of the fishing derby raffles. Matt also advised of the boy scout participation and that the club will be purchasing poles for the kids. Denise read the wellness report. Denise read the welcoming letter that was given by John VanderVeer and also announced the Christmas raffle winners. The welcome snowmobiles banner is up and there is a new open sign is out back.

A motion to adjourn was made by Jack Vida and seconded by Mike Vogt. The meeting adjourned at 11:27am.

Respectfully submitted by:

Secretary, Rebecca Murray